
Newsletter—Week Ending 15th November 2024 

                     

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Monday 18
th

 November  - PFA 

meeting 5pm at school or online 

Wednesday 4
th

 December – Non 

uniform in exchange for a tombola prize 

Thursday 5
th

 December – Last Primary    

swimming for 2024 

Saturday 7
th

 December – PFA Christmas Fair 

Friday 13
th

 December – Primary Classes 

Christmas Show  

Wednesday 18
th

 December  - No P16 College 

Wednesday 18
th

 December – Secondary & 

P16 Christmas Show  

Thursday 19
th

 December – Christmas Dinner 

Friday 20
th

 December - End of Term            

celebration assembly  

Monday 6
th

 January 2025 – INSET DAY – No 

pupils 

Tuesday 7th January 2025—PUPILS BACK! 

TEAM OF THE WEEK! 

This week’s team of the week are: 

P16: Alisha, Charlotte D, & Joseph 

KS4: William T, Riley T-S, Elijah & Kez  

KS3: Tommy,  Gracie-Mae, Laila May, Thomas R 

& Harry A  

Primary: George, Aiden G,  Zachary,  Eli, Sophie 

& Nicolas  

WELL DONE!  

Children in Need DAB Day 
 
The pupils and staff have 
looked very cosy around 
school today in their PJs or 
dream jobs.  
 
Today has been our first DAB 
fun day of the year which the 
Heads of Departments have 
organised for the pupils to get involved in. The 
event has included a whole school wake and 
celebrate dance session, A Pudsey Trail around 
the school, and lots of activities around pupil’s 
dreams. The pupils have all engaged really well 
throughout the day. Thank you to the Heads of 
Department for organising a fun day for all.  

LEGO APPEAL  

If anyone has any Lego that they no longer need 

at home then please send it into school. We are 

looking to add to the Lego collection to be used 

across our creative arts therapies and would 

appreciate any donations 

people have. Many thanks in 

advance! 

NO MOBILE PHONES ON 

SCHOOL SITE 

When dropping off and collecting 

your child from school, please leave 

your mobile phones in your pockets. For the 

Safeguarding of all students we have a no    

mobile phone policy for the school site. 

Post 16 Work Experience 

Our Post 16 students hope to be going out on 
work experience during the 10th-21st March 
2024. If any parents/carers or friends of         
Ravenswood would be willing to offer a place-
ment for one of our young people, or you know 
a company who can, please contact the school 
office or email  

hatkins@ravenswoodonline.org.uk  

We are also keen for any parents/ carers who 

would be willing to talk to our students about 

their job and answer questions.  



 

 
 
 
 
 
Our Ravenswood Parent and Friends Association meet regularly to plan events to help raise 
money to directly support the pupils in the school. We are currently organising our Christmas 
Fayre if you think you could support the PFA in any way please contact 
familysupport@ravenswoodonline.org.uk or join our meeting next Monday at 5pm either in 
person at the school or via the link below.  
 

Microsoft Teams  

Join the meeting now 

Meeting ID: 360 727 024 803      Passcode: 5LyijE 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NzIyOTlkZWQtYTUxNS00Y2E4LWE5ZTktZDQxNmJhN2EzNTIy%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2273c28189-08c0-4fdd-acee-4eb2681df872%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2249d029d8-f7f5-486e-b424-85258447c2d2%22%7d

